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HOLLY Z. SMITH 
CERTIFIED TOWN CLERK           
           January 30, 2023 

 
Special Town Meeting  

 
The Town Meeting was called to order by First Selectman Pat Del Monaco at 7:00 p.m.  After the Pledge of 
Allegiance was recited, the call of the meeting was read by Holly Smith, Town Clerk.  Roberto Ilardo made a 
motion to accept the call as read, seconded by William McDermott.  Call passed by voice vote.  
 
Pat Del Monaco asked for nominations for a Moderator.  John McCartney made a motion to nominate Tom 
Quigley as moderator, seconded by Peggy Katkocin.  John McCartney made a motion to close nominations, 
seconded by Wes Marsh.  Hearing no further nominations, Pat Del Monaco declared Tom Quigley as 
moderator.   
 
Moderator Quigley read Resolution #1 

 
Resolution #1: 

1. BE IT RESOLVED that an authorization to apply $873,664.00 of the 2021-2022 town budget as 
follows: $10,000.00 to Capital and Non-Recurring Police Cars and Equipment, $19,500.00 to Capital and 
Non-Recurring Police Cars and Equipment, $8,050.00 to Finance Department System Upgrade, 
$12,000.00 to Town Properties Capital, $7,000.00 to Housing Opportunities Capital, $85,000.00 to Public 
Works Trucks and Equipment and $732,114.00 to Medical Reserve Fund be approved.   
 

John McCarthy made a motion to move the Resolution #1 to the floor for discussion, seconded by Lori Landa.  
Moderator Quigley opened the floor for discussion.  A discussion was had by Doris McDermott, Pat Del 
Monaco and Khris Hall.  Moderator Quigley asked for a motion to close discussion and to vote on the 
resolution.  John McCartney made a motion to close discussion and a call to vote on the resolution, seconded by 
Keith Landa.  Moderator Quigley closed discussion and asked for a vote on the Resolution. 
 
Vote passed by a voice vote.   
 
Cheryl Reedy made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Margaret Ditullio approved unanimously.  Meeting 
adjourned at 7:09 p.m. 
 
36 registered voters 
Voice Votes 
Tape                                                                                                    
 
         Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
Holly Z. Smith 
Town Clerk 


